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Special Meeting
S August 1999

Welcome Members and visitors. [ might mention here that we owe a debt
of gratitude to both the WASAH/CALM Liaison Subcommittee of Jamie,
Mike and Simon; and the representatives from CALM here tonight, for
being instrumental in assisting things to progress to this stage.

Tonight’s special meeting has been called for the single purpose of
allowing those representatives from CALM’s Wildlife Branch to speak to
us on the new keeping regulations, specifically,

on their progress,
what CALM intends these to cover, and
how CALM intends to apply them.

This is not a forum for individuals to raise any personal problems they
may be having with the department.

[ would like to extend, on behalf of the members, a special welcome to
CALM’s representatives, its Wildlife Branch Manager, Mr Gordon Wyre
and Chief Wildlife Officer, Mr Dave Mell.

Gordon and Dave have willingly given their time to apprise us of where
the new system is at this point in time. Let us all afford them every
courtesy and listen to what they have to say.

Regarding questions - if Gordon and Dave allow questions to be asked,
keep these until they have finished their presentation - and remember they
must be limited to the subject at hand, not related to personal problems, or
I will be forced to reject anything contentious and move to the next one.

Thank you!



